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Posted on: Sep 06 ,2016

Welcome to the Academic Year 2017-2016

Al Falah University has proudly set foot in the 
new Academic Year 2017-2016 after a successful 
completion of a year since its inception. With 
the spirit of success at heart and dedication and 
perseverance in the attitude we started as a 
University that had only one goal; educational 
excellence.More

Posted on: Sep 04 ,2016

The Orientation Sessions have come to an end 
thus saturating all the members with all possible 
information needed to successfully take off for          
a triumphant year.More

Journey to Success Begins 

Posted on: Sep 18 ,2016

Academic Advising – An Instructors’ Tool

Al Falah University believes in perfection. For the 
purpose of academic perfection the Executive 
Management is taking all the necessary measures 
to brace the faculty members for the upcoming 
year.More

Posted on: Sep 07 ,2016

The blessed occasion of Eid Al Adha is a time for 
sharing. Muslims around the globe make sacrifices 
in the name of Allah and share it with the needy. It 
is a time when we take time off from our demanding 
routines and unwind To feel the true essence of this 
blessed occasion the Executive Management of Al 
Falah University invited the AFU family to a feast. 
More

Eid Al Adha Celebrations Brighten Al Falah 
University

https://www.afu.ac.ae/en/news/2016/afu-welcomes-new-faculty-members/
https://www.afu.ac.ae/en/news/2016/journey-to-success-begins/
https://www.afu.ac.ae/en/news/2016/academic-advising/
https://www.afu.ac.ae/en/news/2016/eid-al-adha/
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Posted on: Sep 28 ,2016

Al Falah University Congratulates
 Prof. Nasr Abbas

Al Falah University would want to extend its 
congratulatory remarks to one of our faculty in the 
College of Mass Communication, Prof. Nasr Abbas 
on the occasion of being a member of the Academy 
of the Arabic Language in Cairo.More

Posted on: Sep 25 ,2016

The Vice President for Academic Affairs, Dr. Sameer 
Al Barghouthi, welcomed the new students and 
thanked them for choosing Al Falah University.More

Al Falah University Welcomes New Students

Posted on: Sep 28 ,2016

The Recently Concluded Academic
 Advising Week

Today marks the day of another successful week at 
Al Falah University. In an effort to serve our students 
better, the University organized the Academic 
Advising week last Saturday.More

In an effort spearheaded by the IT Department of Al 
Falah University, faculty members were requested 
to attend a lecture on E-Learning system presented 
by Mr. Mousab Qutami of the IT Department and 
in the presence of Dr. Sameer Al Barghouthi, Vice 
President for Academic Affairs. More

Al Falah University Faculty Members Attend 
Lecture on E-Learning System

Posted on: Sep 22 ,2016

https://www.afu.ac.ae/en/news/2016/al-falah-university-congratulates-prof-nasr-abbas/
https://www.afu.ac.ae/en/news/2016/al-falah-university-welcomes-new-students/
https://www.afu.ac.ae/en/news/2016/the-recently-concluded-academic-advising-week/
https://www.afu.ac.ae/en/news/2016/al-falah-university-faculty-members-attend-lecture-on-e-learning-system/

